
 

 
Federal Communication Commissions
Equipment Authorization Bureau 
 
 
September 28, 2007
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Automation Products Group is requesting an FCC ID change application.  The FCC ID of the original manufacture is QVK-ABMX00, which 
was granted on  2/28/2003. 
 
Our proposed new FCC ID is VPK-APGPR.  The equipment marketed under new FCC ID is exactly same as the original equipment. We 
 purchased original equipment and would like to market it with our own FCC ID. Original test results continue to be representative of and 
 applicable to the equipment with the new FCC ID.
 
Below are the proposed ID label location and a photo of the radar level sensor. 
 
Best Regards, 
Jon Cox  
Application Engineer 
Automation Products Group 
1025 West 1700 North 
Logan, UT 84321 
435-753-7300 x1055 
 


